Riverside RV Village

Message for Those Using the Storage Compound

This message is for all storage compound renters. Each unit will be checked and a permit attached.

Moving forward there will be a $20.00 charge for any permits that need to be replaced. Permits
should be removed from the unit when items are taken out of the storage compound to avoid having

them ripped off. Thank you.
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